
Sweetwater did not get preliminary approval today! 
 
There was a great turnout of citizens at Travis County Commissioners Court this 
morning.  Our own, Commissioner Daugherty, is the only member of the court 
willing to approve this disaster of a development.  The Court voted 4 to 1 in favor of 
postponing action at this time.   
 
Commissioners Sonleitner and Gomez were ready to vote “no” if a vote for 
preliminary approval was asked for.  Commissioner Davis made the motion to 
postpone.   There are several issues that he is not satisfied with including the lack of 
a wastewater permit, the plan to pump and haul wastewater, concerns about how 
this project claims to be grandfathered under old rules and the safety of Hwy 71.  
Judge Biscoe agreed with Davis that it is not time to approve this plan.   
 
Please stay tuned.  Our new website was launched yesterday.  You’ll see that we 
have a lot of content to add, but we are on our way to building an informative tool to 
keep citizens up to date about Hill Country issues. 
 
The Hill Country is fragile.  Let’s protect it together. 
 
Christy Muse 
Christy@hillcountryalliance.org 
560-3135 
 


